
Dear Senior Parents- 
 
 It is hard to believe that senior year is almost done, and our children will soon be high 
school graduates. We know you join us with pride in seeing how far our children have 
come and we look forward to seeing what their futures bring. 
 
 We have begun a committee for a Seniors Last Blast. This event is planned and paid 
for by the parents and students and not a part of the PTSO, so in order to have the 
event, we need at least 200 students to participate. In the past this has been a great 
night for graduates to celebrate and make lasting memories as they finish their years at 
Dunwoody High School.  
 
 Seniors’ Last Blast is a fun, safe, overnight lock-in for all seniors held the night of 
graduation. Check-in begins at DHS Saturday, May 11th at 11:30pm and ends at 
5:00am Sunday morning, May 12th. At this chaperoned event, there will be NO 
DRUGS AND NO ALCOHOL. There will be games, music, food, prizes, and fun with 
classmates to keep everyone awake and busy all night!  
  
 The event will be held in the cafeteria at Dunwoody High School. This event will be 
held exclusively for DHS seniors. Included in the $65 admission price are unlimited 
casino games including Blackjack, Poker, Roulette, and Craps Tables, Photo Booth, DJ, 
inflatables, and prize giveaways. We will have pizza, salad, pasta salads, chips, queso, 
cookies and drinks available all night long. A Continental Breakfast will be served in the 
morning prior to departure.  
 
 We will have this info in the weekly newsletter, on flyers all around the school, in 
weekly “reminds” being sent, grass root parent email and text campaigns, 2024 
Facebook posts and Mr. Bass sharing during morning announcements. 
 
 We will also offer parents the opportunity to sign up for their senior at the Senior 
Meeting next Tuesday March 26th. We will have a table set up where you can fill 
out the form which you and the student have to sign. You can bring in a check and 
make it out to the DHS PTO or you can Venmo. 
Here is all the information needed about last blast.  
 
SLB Letter 
Admission and Waiver form 
 
 Please spread the word among your network as we have a limited window to confirm 
our student numbers. 
 
Nicole Haig & Melissa Donovan Lekan 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1sw97_Zw-urQXNBEp2W2W-OaUTiFmy_AF
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Seniors’ Last Blast is a fun, safe, overnight lock-in for all seniors held the night of 
graduation. Check-in begins at DHS Saturday, May 11th at 11:30pm and ends at 5:00am 
Sunday morning, May 12th. At this chaperoned event, there will be NO DRUGS AND NO 
ALCOHOL. There will be games, music, food, prizes, and fun with classmates to keep everyone 
awake and busy all night!  
 

The event will be held in the cafeteria at Dunwoody High School. This event will be held 
exclusively for DHS seniors. Included in the $65 admission price are unlimited casino games 
including Blackjack, Poker, Roulette, and Craps Tables, Photo Booth, DJ, inflatables, and prize 
giveaways. We will have pizza, salad, pasta salads, chips, queso, cookies and drinks available all 
night long. A Continental Breakfast will be served in the morning prior to departure. Pickup 
and drop off will be at DHS .  Students will not be allowed to leave DHS during the 
event except for medical emergencies. 
 

To purchase admission, complete the Admission Form and Liability Waiver and drop 
them off at the DHS Front Office or mail to Melissa Donovan Lekan 4656 Dunover Circle, Atlanta 
30360. You may pay by check – payable to “DHS PTSO” – or via Venmo at Dhs2lastblast24. 
Please include your senior’s name in the memo area on the check and on Venmo. The due date 
for all forms is April 10th.  
 

Any extra amount you can give over the registration fee would be greatly appreciated. 
This money will go towards helping cover the cost for those who may otherwise not be able to 
attend, prizes, tips for security and environmental service staff and, of course, the cost of the 
event. If you would like to sponsor a student that is not your child, you can send payment and 
our counselors can work with the family to sign the admission form and liability waiver (Add link 
to form).  
  

Join us for some fun at DHS! This is a parent driven event and not in coordination with 
DHS. If we do not have volunteers to chaperone, we will have to cancel the event. Please sign 
up here: (sign up genius link coming soon) 
 
Nicole Haig & Melissa Donovan Lekan 
 
 
 
 
 

Kris Rearic
need to determine


